"The Norwood Teachers Association and the Norwood School Committee are happy to
report that we have addressed concerns raised by the NTA regarding the change in
school start times through a collaborative impact bargaining process. The NTA
acknowledges the School Committee's decision to change school start times in an
attempt to optimize student learning. The School Committee based their decision on
research pertaining to student development and learning.”



